
APPRECIATION FOR YEARS OF SERVICE

 The administration at Riverside Christian Academy thanked three of the school’s 

dedicated employees last week for their service to the ministry of RCA. James Bryant, RCA’s 

Head of School, presented Donna Hard, Amy Finch, and Juli Ezell with a 2014-2015 yearbook 

signed by their coworkers.

 Donna Hard has been involved with RCA since it began in 2001. She began as a 

volunteer and then became the school’s secretary. Mrs. Hard retired this year, but continues to be 

involved at RCA as a substitute teacher. Amy Finch has served as RCA’s high school math 

teacher for the last 10 years. She has also served as the high school principal and the coordinator 

of the school’s annual spring formal. Mrs. Finch and her family will be moving to Williamson 

County this summer. Juli Ezell has served in many positions at RCA including classroom 

teacher, P.E. teacher, and librarian. She has taken a position at Ninth Grade Academy. 

 “We thank Donna, Amy, and Juli for a combined 36 years of service to Riverside 

Christian Academy and wish them well in their future plans,” said Mr. Bryant.
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